< Liberty Utilities

Catherine A. McNamara

Rate Analyst I, Rates & Regulatory Affairs
0:603-216-3537

E: Catherine.McNamara@LibertyUtilities.com

July 20, 2020
Via ERF and US Mail

Debra A. Howland

Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: DG 20-041; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities -

Keene Division

2020 Summer Period Cost of Gas — July 2020 Monthly COG Adjustment (REVISED)
Dear Ms. Howland:

On June 26, 2020, Staff requested that the Company revise the footer on all tariff pages of its
June 24, 2020, Monthly COG Adjustment filing submitted in Docket No. DG 20-041 when reference to
Order 26,351 appears.

The footer of the Company’s original filing read, “Authorized by NHPUC Order 26,351 dated
April 30, 2020 in Docket No. 20-041.” Per Staff’s request, the footer has been revised in the attached
filing to read, “Authorized by NHPUC Order 26,351 dated April 30, 2020 in Docket No. 20-041, see
complete revised Order 26,351 (05/01/20).”

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to call if you have any
questions.

Sincerely,

Catherine A. McNamara
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